Hello Lowell Families and Community,
Hopefully you are all enjoying the beautiful sunshine and lovely spring weather!
The final Lundy Self-Manager Assembly for the year is on Friday, April 26 at 10:45am.

For Lowell Jr/Sr High School, April 15, was the start of a new quarter. Keeping grades up will
be important moving into the fourth and final quarter, when grades become permanent.

State testing is in full swing! We are wrapping up our English testing and will start Math state
testing next week.

Students of the Month for March are being recognized for Improvement in the classroom.
We'll be announcing the March students of the month next week and holding our monthly
celebration on April 25.

The junior high frack meet at Monroe has been moved to Tuesday, April 23 (originally
Wednesday, April 24) due to a scheduling conflict at Monroe. The start time remains at
3:45pm.

If you have elementary aged kids in your household and live in or are part of the Lowell
School District, MVA or BCA, join us for another Family Fun Night on April 24, from 5:30-6:30pm
in the Lundy gym. There will be games, dinner, and Kona Ice. This event is free for
parents/guardians and their elementary aged children.

Stay safe, healthy, and kind!



